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Please OPPOSE this bill!   

Mail- in voting has been proven to be very accurate.   

It enables and encourages many more people to vote - the elderly, the busy parents 

and folks working long jobs, the folks who are not mobile, or without easy access to 

transportation.   

Please don't abolish this excellent tool for ALL Oregonians to have a voice! 

Sandra Reitmeier-Coolen 


